VICSCREEN

Leslie Thomas Binns

C/O info@freelancers.com.au

Dear Leslie,

Re: King’s Birthday Honours

Congratulations on being awarded a Medal of the Order of Australia (OAM) in General
Division for service to the performing arts through production roles.

This honour is a testament to your commitment to the Australian screen industry and to
your dedication to storytelling, design and uplifting the voices and stories of others.

On behalf of the Board and staff of VicScreen, our warmest congratulations on an award
richly deserved.

Yours sincerely,

George Lekakis AO Caroline Pitcher
President, VicScreen CEQ, VicScreen
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